
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Divine Mercy Sunday 

April 7, 2024 
 

 

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

06-Sat., 5 PM Marge Born 

07-Sun., 8 AM Mary Ann Combs 

07-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

08-Mon., 8 AM Norene Martin 

09-Tues., 8 AM Donna Maschinot 

10-Wed., 7 PM Margaret Steffen 

11-Thurs. 8 AM Veronica Sparks 

12-Fri., 8 AM Carlo Ventura 

13-Sat., 5 PM Cecilia & Ed J. Kremer 

14-Sun., 8 AM People of the Parish 

14-Sun., 10 AM Richard & Glorianna Heck 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other intention, contact the 

parish office. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Administration and Staff 
Pastor 
Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 
Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 
Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 
Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 
parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Rebecca Wells, director of music ministry 
musicwell007@gmail.com 
 
Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 
akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 
 
Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 
lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday & Tuesday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday Collection 

3-31-2024 $7,162.05 
Holy Land Good 

Friday 
$785.00 

March SVDP $780.00 
International Needs $1,065.00 

Upcoming Events 

Apr. 7 Doughnuts after 8 & 10 a.m. Masses 

Apr. 10 Faith Enrichment Group 7:30 p.m. 

Apr. 11 St. Vincent de Paul Meeting 7 p.m. 

Apr. 13 Walking with Purpose – 10 a.m. 

 

 



Parish News 

Continuing her celebration of Easter, the Church 

observes this day as Divine Mercy Sunday.  The 

Divine Mercy devotion was first promoted in Poland 

by Saint Faustina in the 1930s and the Second 

Sunday of Easter was designated as the Sunday of 

Divine Mercy by Pope St. John Paul II in the year 

2000.  So, in terms of the life of the Church, this 

celebration is still practically brand new.  But, at the 

same time, God’s mercy lies at the very heart of the 

Easter mystery.  St. John Paul II said in a homily that 

God’s mercy “is the Easter gift that the Church 

receives from the Risen Christ and offers to 

humanity.”  In the Resurrection of Christ, the mercy 

of God has proven itself stronger than even the worst 

of human sin. 

 

And we’re able to take part in that victory of life over 

death, mercy over sin, in our own lives still 

today.  We experience it especially in the sacrament 

of confession, in which God’s mercy continues to 

triumph over our sins and swallow them up in the 

greatness of His love.  We experience it in the grace 

that He gives us in the Eucharist, which enables us to 

rise above our weaknesses and live a new life of 

holiness and faith.  As we continue to celebrate the 

Good News of the Lord’s Resurrection, let’s renew 

our trust in His mercy and allow it to continue to raise 

us up more and more into God’s own life. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team Three: April 8 – April 21 

Team One: April 22 – May 5 

Team Two: May 6 – May 19 

 

The next VIRTUS bulletin will be posted on April 

7th and is due on May 7th. 

 

Upcoming VIRTUS Trainings 

Catholic Charities, Training Room, 3629 Church 

St., Covington, KY 41015. Wednesday, April 17th, 

2024, 1:30 PM to 4:00 PM  

  

St. Joseph Church, Kelley Hall, 4011 Alexandria 

Pike, Cold Spring, Kentucky 40176. Tuesday, April 

23rd, 2024, 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM.  

 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, GM1 

Ricky Jimenez, SRA Emily Wagner, Staff Sgt. 

Nicholas Wagner, I CL Petty Officer T.J. Waters.  

Please pray for those who put themselves in harm’s 

way each day to protect us, including armed service 

personnel, police, and firefighters. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Dolores 

Armstrong, Brooke Barganier, Kim Brun, Roy Carl, 

Doug and Ella Carmack, Flo Clair, Keegan Dietz, 

Joyce Dorgan, Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, 

Jose Flores, Mike Futscher, Henry Glossner, Leigh 

Gorman, Billy Guthier, Melrose Guthier, Blake 

Hegner, Tammy Hess, Nathan Hessman, Chandra 

Huff, Shailynn Jones, Flo Kaffenberger, Garry 

Kaffenberger, Mary Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, 

Betty Kohls, Helen Kremer,  Kelli Kramer, Ken 

Kramer, Ed Kremer, Jim Kremer, Iva Leick, Dick 

Mader, Donna Maschinot, Wilma Maschinot, John 

Muench, Kairi Marie Mullins, Josh Penney, Adelyn 

Porter, Dominic Ramler, Lorrie Rawe, Rana 

Reckner, Linda Rupp, April Schack, Virginia 

Schadler, Dan Schalk, Casen Schrock, Vicki Steffen, 

Ella Stieby, Shirley Studer, Steve Tischner, Kevin 

Valentine, Pauline Wade, Larry Wagner, Joe 

Whitford, Julie Wientkes, Jim Wolfe, Candice 

Yelton, Bonnie Zanazzo 

 

DPAA 2024 

This year’s theme is “Zeal for your house will 

consume me” (John 2:17). As blessed people who 

have been the recipients of God’s love and mercy, we 

can share what we’ve been given.  Christ’s teachings 

call us to share our material blessings with others.  

Through a pledge to the DPAA, you have the 

opportunity to fulfill Christ’s command.  Thank you 

to those who have already contributed to this year’s 

DPAA goal of $51,800!  The funds raised above that 

goal will be returned to our parish to help pay for the 

recent painting and repairs done in the cafeteria and 



kitchen in the school.  If you haven’t given yet, there 

are envelopes in the back of the church or you can 

visit the parish website to give online. 

 

Walking with Purpose 

Women of the Parish: Are you seeking authentic 

connections with other women? An opportunity to 

refuel and refresh while deepening your faith?  

Beginning Saturday, April 6th, at 10 a.m. in the 

Parish Office we will be starting a brief but 

powerful 6-week Bible Study using content 

published by Walking with Purpose. 

Whether you are interested in participating in a 

reoccurring Women's Bible Study or an occasional 

Fellowship Event, please contact Sarah Willett at 

(859) 653-6330 to stay in the loop!  

 

Faith Enrichment 

The Faith Enrichment group will be meeting in the 

parish office on Wednesday, April 10th after the 

7:00 p.m. Mass. We will be watching episode 8, 

Season 3 of The Chosen.  Light refreshments will 

be served.  All are welcome!  

 

Sewing Seeds 

The Sewing Seeds Sewing Group will meet on 

Wednesday, April 17th, from 9:30 to 11:30 am in the 

cafeteria.  We will be working on baby blankets for 

Care Net.  Come join us for service and fellowship. 

All are welcome! 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Update 

Thank you for donating to our SVdP conference this 

past month. Your monetary donation allows us to 

fulfill client requests for money to help cover their 

utility bills and is also used to purchase food to give 

to those in need. 

 

We will continue to accept monetary donations, and 

this month, we are also requesting a few cleaning 

supplies as well. If you are able to donate laundry 

detergent, dish detergent, or toilet cleaner, it would 

be greatly appreciated. Please place these items in the 

baskets in the vestibule of church. Thank you! 

 

 

Family Promise 

Thanks to everyone who volunteered last week. Our 

next date to volunteer is April 30. Please contact Ann 

Fay at annrfay@gmail.com if you would like to help 

out. 

 

2024-2025 Pre-K Registration 

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-K is now open for 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year! Contact 

Lisa Roetting with questions or to register. Text or 

call 859-409-9185 or email LRoetting@saint-

joseph-school.org.  

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 

Mustang Mania 

We are excited to announce that Mustang Mania 

will be held on Friday, April 12th from 6:30-8:00 

pm in the school gym for all 6th and 7th grade 

students interested in BBHS! To register your child, 

please check your school’s email communication 

for the provided link or at our BBHS FB page or 

email Christie Schroder at 

cschroder@bishopbrossart.org. 

 

BBHS Art Gallery 

The BBHS Art Gallery is happy to announce that 

they will be offering four $250 Scholarships to any 

8th grade student (one per grade school) who is 

registered in the fall to attend BBHS who submits 

an entry and essay. For more information, see the 

flyer in the vestibule of church. The deadline is 

April 15th. For further information on this 

opportunity, email Mike Enzweiler, 

mikeenzweiler@gmail.com or call by phone: 859-

630-2874. 

 

BBHS Theatre Summer Camp  

Calling all grade school students in grades K-9 who 

love theatre! Join us for a one- week camp where 

we will learn about all the aspects of theatre and put 

on a full production musical……The Lion King 

Kids! Please see flyer for additional information on 

how to register and camp dates. #hakunamatata 
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BBHS Annual Appeal 

One fun way to donate to this year’s Bishop 

Brossart Annual Appeal is to do it with your 

graduating classmates! Your class as a whole can 

help make a triumphant impact for our current 

Mustangs and their future!  

We have a variety of levels of Annual Giving: 

Friendship- up to $49 

Anniversary- $50-$99 

Century- $100-$249 

Principals- $250-$499 

Bishop’s- $500-$999 

Millennium- $1,000+ 

Cardinal- $2,500+ 

Platinum- $5,000+ 

Emerald- $10,000+ 

 

As we continue to grow each year, we appreciate 

your support! Please visit our website at: 

https://bishopbrossart.org/appeal/ to make your 

donation! 

 

Other News 

Parents of Addicted Loved Ones, (PAL)  

PAL meets 2nd and 4th Wednesday from 6:30 to 

8:00 p.m. at Catholic Charities.  It provides 

continuing education and support, at no charge, for 

parents with a son, daughter or spouse suffering 

from addiction to alcohol or drugs. No cost. 

Catholic Charities, 3629 Church Street, Latonia, 

KY 41015 For more information contact Client 

Care at 859-581-8974 

 

Memorial Mass for the Loss of a Child- 

Thursday, April 11, 2024, at 7:00 pm, Immaculate 

Heart of Mary Parish in Burlington, KY. 

Very Rev. Ryan L. Maher, V.F. will be the 

celebrant.  This Mass is being offered for parents, 

grandparents, family members and friends of those 

who have lost a child through miscarriage, stillbirth, 

early infant death, abortion, illness, suicide, 

accident, or any other reason. All are welcome to 

attend. For more information, please contact the 

Diocese of Covington Pro-Life Office (859) 392-

1545. 

 

Workshop on the Prophet Ezekiel with Fr. 

Timothy Schehr 

April 13, 2024, 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

God appointed Ezekiel to be a watchman. Let’s read 

through his book and discover how Ezekiel carried 

out this important task and how the people 

responded to him. Everyone is welcome to attend! 

The cost for the workshop is $35. To register visit 

https://covdio.org/bible-workshops/ or call Isaak A. 

Isaak, Office of Catechesis and Evangelization, at 

859-392-1529. Walk-ins welcome! Diocese of 

Covington Curia building, 1125 Madison Ave., 

Covington, KY 41011. 

 

Men’s Chili Stag  

Friday, April 19, 2024, sponsored by the Knights of 

Columbus Bishop Mulloy Council 1301 and the 

Southgate Volunteer Fire Department. Friday, April 

19th from 6 PM till 11 PM @ St. Therese School 

Hall in Southgate KY.  Cost is $25.00 per person 

which includes Chili 3 Ways, Cheese Coneys, Hard 

Boiled Eggs, Pepperoni, and Cheese. You can also 

purchase a table of 10 for $250. Pre-sale tickets are 

available now by contacting Mark Messmer @ 859-

816-3514 or mark.messmer@gmail.com. There will 

be raffles, a big-six wheel, and other games of 

chance. Please bring a group to play cards, relax, and 

enjoy the evening. Lic # ORG0000823. 
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